What a great year 2023 was as we served God through children! 
Through SPARK, we focused on child development holistically, spiritually, physically, academically, and relationally, hoping that they would also have an impact on the community.
Play, fun, excursions and vibrant learning/ teaching activities created lasting memories.
Our discipleship programs like the regular VBS, was conducted by our dedicated staff, helped us reach out to up to 50 children with the good news of Jesus.

From the principal
And here comes 2024…anticipated anxiously as we wait for God to come through and manifest His grace, once more.
I thank God that He has connected us to passionate friends who we now consider part of the Logos fraternity – The Mariners!
In recent days, we have had in place a Computer Lab, fully equipped and functional, a Science Lab, facilitation of our VBS, scholarships availed…all these funded by The Mariners! 
What can I say but glorify God for The Mariners? 
May God richly reward them.
Their giving has touched countless lives and the love of Christ has been felt through the same. 
On behalf of Logos Christian School – Maai Mahiu, THANK YOU MARINERS!
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